
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        May 30, 2017    

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent FOIL request for “Legislative Report on the Budget for fiscal year 2017 – 2018” 

was received on May 23, 2017. 

You can find the requested information online at: 

http://nyassembly.gov/Reports/WAM/2017changes/  

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

 

 

                 Sincerely, 

                 Robin L.Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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